ahead of the July fourth holiday. She further stated if any of the Commissioners would like to help
deliver, please let her know before noon today so that she can provide them with the information.
Commissioner Wisenbaker asked for the date of the event and Mrs. Dukes replied, this Thursday.

Chairman Slaughter requested an executive session for the purpose of discussing personnel. At 8:58
a.m. Commissioner Griner made a motion to enter into executive session for the purpose of discussing
personnel, Vice Chairman Wisenbaker second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried

ADJOURNMENT

At 9.06 a.m. Chairman Slaughter reconvened the work session with no additional information being
discussed. Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the work session meeting, Commissioner
Marshall second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting.



